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Weekly Newsletter 
Hello Parents, 

This has been, hands-down, our busiest week so far. This week we read about the 
new NASA satellite that is headed directly toward the Sun! The corresponding 
recipe was absolutely fantastic. We were provided funds that were used to 
purchase all new cookware and dining utensils, which we began using yesterday. 
The students were a huge help in cleaning and setting up all of the new items, 
which they will use weekly to learn cooking, cleaning and how to set a place 
setting for themselves and their peers. Finally, gardening items have arrived via 
the Lowes grant we received. We spent most of the day Wednesday outside in 
the courtyard. Some of the tasks included weeding, tilling, digging and planting 
new plants, such as lilies and tulips. We can’t wait to continue the project into the 
fall. I have sent home Sumdog logins, which allow your child to practice math 
online through a variety of games. Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
Jason Gonzalez 
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